
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The District of Columbia Board of Pharmacy (“Board”) hereby gives notice pursuant to § 405 of the 
District of Columbia Health Occupation Revision Act of 1985, effective March 25, 1986 (D.C. Law 
6-99; D.C. Official Code § 3-1204.05 (b)) (2012 Repl.) of a change in its regularly scheduled 
monthly meeting for January 5, 2017.  
 
Thursday, January 5, 2017, the Board will not have a regularly scheduled Board meeting.  The 
Board will conduct a disciplinary hearing in the matter of Michael Kim, R.Ph., at 9:30 a.m.  In 
accordance with 17 DCMR § 4109.1, the hearing is open to the public.  Following the open (public) 
session, the Board will meet in executive (closed/non-public) session to deliberate upon the 
hearing; to seek the advice of counsel to the board, pursuant to D.C. Official Code § 2-575(b)(4); 
to discuss disciplinary matters  pursuant to D.C. Official Code § 2-575(b)(9); and to discuss 
ongoing or planned investigations pursuant to D.C. Official Code § 2-575(b)(14). 
 
 
The Board of Pharmacy meets at 899 North Capitol Street, NE, 2nd Floor, Washington, D.C. 20002. 
The agendas for all open (public) session meetings will be posted at least one business day 
before the meeting on the Board of Ethics and Government Accountability website at 
http://www.bega-dc.gov/board-commission/meetings.  This website may also be accessed 
through a link on the DOH website, www.doh.dc.gov. 
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